
 Upcoming Events

June 11th ~ Band Concert @ 1pm

June 14th ~ Fun Day ~ Dismissal @ 1:30 pm

June 17th ~ Fun Day Rainout (if needed) 

June 14th ~ Hot Lunch ~ Dairy Queen

June 26th ~ Term 3 Report Cards Published Online

June 27th ~ Grade 7 Farewell Assembly @ 9am

June 27th ~ Last day of school for students

Monday, 
June 10th

Tuesday, 
June 11th

Wednesday,
June 12th

Thursday, 
June 13th

LORD BYNG ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
W E E K  A T  A  G L A N C E

June 10th- 14th 

Friday, 
June 14th

Just a few weeks to go!  Next
week is our school band

concert and Fun Day!  Let the
games begin!  

Fun Day

Hot Lunch ~
Dairy Queen 

Band
Concert @

1pm 



Fun Day is
June 14th

A reminder to families; please do not
park in any of the school lots before

school and between the hours of 8:30-
10am.  Staff are needing these spots and

some arrive late from meetings etc.

Please either park on the street or
walk to school! 

Calling all bakers!
The Grade 7 Grad Parent Committee is
looking for donations of baked goods to

sell at Fun Day. 

If you are able to bring a tray of treats
on Friday, June 14th please email Erica

emacklin@sd38.bc.ca



June is National
Indigenous History

Month in Canada, a
time to recognize the
rich history, heritage,

resilience and diversity
of First Nations, Inuit

and Métis.



TO REGISTER

FAMILYSMART.CA

 
您的孩⼦是否⾯臨著⼼理壓⼒和困難？請讓我們以家⼈的⽅式來幫助與⽀持您！l
多年来，我们以過來⼈的⾝份与各種家庭聯系和学习。我們希望能⽤我們累績的經驗和資識來提供您免費的諮詢服務。

CARE AND SUPPORT FOR FAMILIES

IN PARTNERSHIP WITH 

SPEAKER IN MANDARIN - SANDY CHEN -FAMILY PEER SUPPORT
WORKER - RICHMOND ICY TEAM

LEARN ABOUT THE NEW FREE SERVICE AVAILABLE TO
FAMILIES WITH YOUNG CHILDREN AND YOUTH IN RICHMOND.



A note from the office....  As the school year winds
down our office staff will be working hard to

finalize the accounting for the 2023/2024 school
year.  Please ensure all of your student school and
field trip fees are paid via our CashOnline system

as soon as possible and if you have questions,
please contact the office!  Thank you!! 

Happy June, everyone! 
I can’t believe the time has come, but this past week
was officially the last week for the students to check

books out of the library!   Now begins the yearly task of
getting all of those library books back into the library,
and back on the shelves!  Over the next week or two,

please make an effort to help your child(ren) search high
and low for their library books, and bring them back to

the library ASAP.   You may see a paper printout of their
overdue books in their planner, and this will just help
you in your search!  Thank you for your efforts – it’s so

much appreciated!
 

-Mrs. Markusoff



Looking ahead....

 

 

September 3rd ~ Back to School!  

 

VERY IMPORTANT REMINDER FROM THE  OFFICE.....

The safety of our students is a priority to us. 

If your student will be absent or late for school please inform the office directly by
calling the early warning line as soon as possible at 604.668.6587 or call the office at

604.668.6649.

If we do not hear  by 9:15am and students have not arrived at school  we will contact
guardians by phone.  We will leave a message and it is important that the call is

returned as soon as possible.


